
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DEVELOPMENT CONTROL MEETING 

TUESDAY 20
TH

 JANUARY, 2015 – 

RESCHEDULED 

 

Due to a warning of heavy snow from 5pm, Tuesday 20th January, it 

has been agreed that the Development Control Meeting scheduled 

for 6.30pm that evening will be re-arranged to 6.30pm Thursday 29th 

January, 2015, in the Council Chamber, Futures Park, Bacup. 

Sorry for any inconvenience caused.  

 

For further information contact details are as follows: 

Tel: 01706 252423 or email democracy@rossendalebc.gov.uk 
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